
Welcome! Thanks for joining IAAM! 
IAAM club would like to wish all our first year students a warm welcome 
to UofT, and if you're a second, third or fourth year student, then welcome 

back! We hope you’ve 
had a great first week 
of classes, and are SO 
excited for the 
academic year ahead! 
In this newsletter, 
we’ll be featuring all 
the important 
upcoming dates 
regarding Instructor 
training for class 
visits, our first 

general meeting, and our first club event of the year. If you have any 
questions about events, the club, or opportunities to get involved this year, 
feel free to email us at iaamuoft@gmail.com! 

“IAAM is a club that hopes to promote, math 
and motivate high school and elementary 
students to get excited about this subject 
and its many applications.”  
 

Current Work Position 
Available with the 
Math Department: 

Math Club Instructor 
 
- Oct 5 - Nov 30 
- 9:30am - 1:30pm 
- Teaching grades 2-8 
- Create lesson plans, deliver 
engaging math lessons, etc. 
- Rate of Pay: $21/hr 

Math Club Classroom 
Assistant 
 
- Oct 5 - Nov 30 
- 9:00am-1:30pm 
- Assisting math instructors to 
engage students in learning, 
managing the classroom, etc. 
- Rate of Pay: $15/hr 

Girls in STEM 
Classroom Assistant 
 
- Oct 5, Nov 2, Dec 7, Jan 11, 
Feb 1, Mar 7, Apr 4, and May 2 
(conference) 
- 9:30am - 1:30pm 
- Greet students and parents, 
take attendance, introduce 
presenters, etc.  
- Rate of Pay: $15/hr 

Send resumes and 
cover letters to 
outreach@math.toronto
.edu
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General Meeting  
September 19th, 5-6pm 
 
Come meet the executive team, socialize with 
new members, and learn more about what is in 
store for this year. PS. There will be snacks and 
drinks! We hope to see you there!
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CLUBS CARNIVAL 2019

Instructor Training  
 

September 23rd, 11am-1pm 
September 24th, 12:30-2pm 
September 28th, 2-4pm 
 
Want to become an instructor and teach classes of kids (in various grades) who are excited about 
math? Come attend our instructor training dates to get certified! You only need to attend one date, so 
come to whichever date works best with your schedule. You’ll receive a certificate of qualification for 
completing the training, and will be able to start teaching over at the Field's Institute whenever you 
want! A google sign-up form will be sent around soon for volunteers interested in this opportunity.  

Movie Night  
September 26th, 6-8:30pm 
 
Join us for some popcorn and drinks as we watch 
Robin Williams and Matt Damon in Good Will 
Hunting! Fun Fact: Good Will Hunting was 
actually filmed on campus, specifically McLennan 
Physical Labs! Stay tuned for updates about the 
location of Movie Night, and feel free to bring 
friends!

✨ 🎟

✨
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